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AIARD is pleased to announce that the application for the 2018 Future Leaders

Forum (FLF) is now available!  As part of the annual Future Leaders Forum

(FLF)  in Washington, DC, fellows attend the annual AIARD conference and

additional programming just for Future Leaders. Fellowships are awarded on a

competitive basis to students who have a sincere interest in international

agriculture and rural development issues and their solutions.

These fellowships are intended to enhance

the students' understanding and

appreciation of issues and opportunities in

international agriculture and rural

development. 

Undergraduate or graduate students at

U.S. universities, foreign and American are

encouraged to apply. See what past FLF

participants have to say about the program. Please forward this information to

students in your networks. 

Applications are due by March 30, 2018. 

Apply Now
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Plan on joining us in Washington, D.C. for the 54th Annual AIARD Conference,

June 3-5, 2018. Hotel reservations are now available and registration will be

coming soon! 
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